
In nursery this week we have talked about what
makes us different. We have really enjoyed the

playdough this week trying to add facial features
onto the playdough mat faces. Nursery has also

started rhyme time joining in with the nursery
rhyme 'The Grand Old Duke of York'. Why not

enjoy this song together at home adding actions to
the song. 

Remember to change your reading book with your
child at the end of the day if they need a new one.

For each daily read, we have given a stamp in
your reading diary. Please remember to note each

time you read a story together in your reading
diary. 

A message went out on famly today about head
lice. Please remember to check your child's hair

and treat accordingly.

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all be
celebrating world nursery rhyme week. One of our

activities will be a visit from 'the Sensory
storyteller.' The cost of this session is £3.50 for
each child and will soon be on arbor for you to

pay. Please keep your eye out. 

Reception have had a fantastic week looking at the story of ‘Super
Duper You’. We have been thinking about being different and
being individuals. We have talked about job roles and what we

would like to be when we grow up. In maths we have been copying
and continuing patterns and in phonics we have learnt the

graphemes g/o/c/k. Homework is in your child’s Reading folder . 
 

Please be reminded the reading folders need to come to school
every day. Any letters, reading books , bump notes will be placed

in these files. 
 

Library books will be changed every Thursday! It is important that
you share this story with your child and talk about the characters,

events and pictures. 
Children will come home with a decodable reading book that they

can read themselves after October half term if they are ready. 
 

Dismissal - please ensure you walk around the play equipment
when collecting children at the end of the day. It is difficult for staff
to dismiss the children when there are a lot of adults around the

door area. Please be patient with us as we are still getting to know
our families and your faces. If you would like to speak to a teacher,

please wait until all children have been dismissed safely . Thank
you for your continued cooperation. 

Reminder's :
PE day is Friday ( earrings out please ) 

Wellies for forest schools if you haven’t already 
Water bottles named every day please 

A warm coat is needed now it is getting colder
 

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all be celebrating world
nursery rhyme week. One of our activities will be a visit from 'the

Sensory storyteller.' The cost of this session is £3.50 for each child
and will soon be on arbor for you to pay. Please keep your eye

out. 

Dear Families and Friends of Hempstalls,

We’ve had a wonderful week at Hempstalls! We kicked off the week with Miss Potts leading an incredible assembly to launch our
Science block for the next couple of weeks. It was inspiring to hear many of the children share their aspirations for future careers
involving Science. The children have thoroughly enjoyed participating in scientific activities during our afternoon sessions.

We are also thrilled to announce that we have achieved the Primary Science Quality Mark—an incredible accreditation that
reflects all the hard work Miss Potts and the team have put into Science. 

Today, we held our monthly retrieval day, and it was wonderful to see and hear the children recalling and discussing their
previous knowledge with confidence.

A big thank you to the Year 3 team for organising a fantastic trip to Middleport Pottery this week, which beautifully complemented
our history curriculum. The children were highly knowledgeable and enjoyed every minute of the experience.

Another exciting achievement—well done to Year 6, who have been thoroughly enjoying their weekly skiing lessons so far!

Thank you for your continued support.

Best regards,
Miss A. Bell
Headteacher

BUTTERFLIESCATERPILLARS

This week in caterpillars we have been
practicing our pen control, focusing on

early marks - lines and circles . Well done
to our new children who swam for the first

time this week. 
Reminder - please book your child's snack
on arbor and any extra activities, baking /

Asm / Rhythm time. 

Please continue to bring in your family
photos and any other item or photo which

holds a significant event for your child. 
Thank you for your support. 

Team caterpillars.  

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will
all be celebrating world nursery rhyme

week. One of our activities will be a visit
from 'the Sensory storyteller.' The cost of

this session is £3.50 for each child and will
soon be on arbor for you to pay. Please

keep your eye out. 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

27TH SEPTEMBER 2024

RECEPTION

Prospecrtive New Parents
School Visits - Come and visit our

wonderful school.
 

Friday 27th September 9:30am + 2pm
Wednesday 9th October 5pm

Friday 18th October 9:30am + 2pm

RECEPTION LUNCH TIME AWARDS 

RB - SHEKINAH
RMC - AMAYA

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

RB - KAIDEN
RM - HENRY

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!


